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MSWC meeting was held on February 22, 2012 to discuss the agenda in length. Warden-in-
Charge and following members participated in the meeting.

Present Members:

Mr. Anurag Singh Convener MSWC

Mr. Rajeev K. Shakya W Block Representative
Mr. Ajay Sidapara K-L Block Representative
Ms. Ankita Gangwar E-F Block Representative
Mr. Mrinal Kaushik C-D Block Representative

Absent Members:

Mr. Ravi Dalmiya I-J Block Representative
Mr. Ramchander CH G-H Block Representative
Mr. Gyan Vikash A-B Block Representative

Following points have been discussed.
1. MSWC has communicated to all residents of SBRA twice regarding the nomination for Election
officers, but did not receive any application for the same. Keeping this in view, MSWC has
appointed following two members of the MSWC committee as Election Officers.

i.  Ajay Sidpara, L-1 SBRA Mobile No.: 9335364626

ii.  Mrinal Kaushik, C-6 SBRA Mobile No.: 9565889626

2. Mr. Sagarmoy Dutta’s application to allot E-2 to his wife Mrs. Debadrita Bhattacharya (Roll No.
10102072) was discussed in the committee. Following points have been considered:

i.  Mrs. Debadrita Bhattacharya is also a Ph.D. student. When Mr. Sagarmoy Dutta had applied
for SBRA at that time he was married and his wife was a Ph.D. student in [IT Kanpur.

ii.  Currently Mr. Sagarmoy Dutta has submitted his thesis and not registered student in IIT
Kanpur and her wife needs accommodation to continue her Ph.D. with her family.

Based on these, the committee recommends that E-2 be allotted to Ms. Debdrita Bhattacharya (Roll
No. 10102072).

She had also applied for SBRA simultaneously and her name is in the SBRA waiting list. Therefore
her name will be removed from the waiting list after E-2 is allotted to her.
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3. Ms. Minaxi Sharma, a waiting list student in SBRA has submitted an application that she will be
on semester leave in the current semester. She has requested that her name be retained on the
waiting list. MSWC has allowed this only for the current semester (2011-12, 2™ semester).
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Convener, MSWC Warden-in Charge, SBRA
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